
Summer  Events  2021!  Wine
Walks and Movies in the Park

Hello Summer!
We’ve missed seeing everyone over the past year and we are SO
excited  to  be  back  hosting  fun  Parker  events!  If  you’e
familiar with Mainstreet Parker and the Parker Chamber of
Commerce you know the pleathora of fun events that will be
happening this summer. Bring your friends, family, and co-
workers out for a night on the town, supporting our local
Parker businesses. Help build and network within our community
. This summer the Osgood Team will be participating in the
Parker  Wine  Walks  and  Presenting  Movies  in  the  Park  in
combination with the Parker Chamber. Check out the dates for
Wine Walks and Movies in the Park happening soon. We hope you
will join as we get back together and celebrate our community.

Wine Walks 2021
Its time to unCORK, unWINED, and make POUR decisions with your
local businesses. Osgood Team Real Estate will be pouring wine
tastings as part of Parker Wine Walks this summer on Friday
June 25th, 2021 and Friday August 27th, 2021.Take a summer
stroll  down  mainstreet  Parker  while  sampling  wine  and
connecting  with  your  community.  Each  ticket  includes  a
commemorative wine glass for sampling and 10 tickets for 1oz
sampling. Glass and writstbands are to be picked up at the
Parker Chamber Office upon entrance. Event starts at 5:00PM
and will end around 8:00PM

TICKETS can be purchased through the Chamber Website HERE.
Purchase tickets in advance for $20 and $25 at the door.

https://osgoodteam.com/summer-events-2021-wine-walks-and-movies-in-the-park/
https://osgoodteam.com/summer-events-2021-wine-walks-and-movies-in-the-park/
https://business.parkerchamber.com/events/details/wine-walk-june-25-2021-5110


***  Please  note  you  MUST  be  21  years  or  older  to
participate***

Lets Talk Movies
Osgood Team Real Estate and The Parker Chamber also bring back
Movies in the Park! This event offers a family-friendly night
out for the whole family, beginning with games, music and
concessions  at  6  p.m.  This  year  we  will  be  showing  the
Greatest Showman – Saturday July 17th at Discovery Park ( near
the Parker Library on mainstreet ) and Moana in Tallman Park
on Saturday August 21st. Join our team for a summer evening
you wont forget! The movies start at dusk and are shown on a
screen provided by sponsor – Osgood Team Real Estate.

No Ticket Purchase Required!

https://osgoodteam.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/Wine-Walks-e1624571258999.png


We Can’t Wait to See You!

Osgood Team Real Estate
Veteran Owned, Locally Invested
303.810.5757
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